
Dear Future Partner,

At Grassroot Connections, we value each and donation we receive from our supporters. It's our
goal to show donors how they can make the most of their contributions by steering them
towards gifts that identifies with their hearts. Grassroot Connections has programs in place that
allows our supports to reach any group under our umbrella of hope.

We would like to be the choice of your philanthropy to share with our community members. We'd
like for you to assist with our dreams of hope with your business. As a valuable supporter, we
would like to highlight your business sponsor on our web page, social media channels and
marketing materials. Through this partnership, we hope to help your business make the most of
your contribution and philanthropy budget. We work to maximize your the gift with by merging it
with your hope and our dreams to fulfill our causes.

If this excites you and your business goals, we'd love to continue this conversation. Please
reach out to us at our support@grcnxn.org. We're excited to hear from you!

With warm regards

Sheree Cox
Grassroot Connections CEO


